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Black, Elliott (OST)

From: Department of Transportation <usdot@info.dot.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, June 22, 2021 3:29 PM
To: Black, Elliott (OST)
Subject: URGENT—Correction to AMJP eligibility rules related to the Payroll Support Program (PSP)

 

Having trouble viewing this email? View it as a Web page. 

 

  

URGENT—Correction to AMJP eligibility rules related to the Payroll Support Program (PSP) 

The AMJP application form contains an error. 

On page 21, under Question 6, Line C, the instructions currently state that a business that received funding from Phase 
2 or 3 of the Payroll Support Program (PSP) is not eligible for assistance under the AMJP. 

That statement is incorrect.  Businesses that participated in Phase 2 or 3 of the PSP may be eligible for AMJP funds, if 
all other eligibility criteria are met.  

Businesses that received financial assistance under section 4113 of the CARES Act (15 U.S.C. 9073) (Phase 1 of the 
Payroll Support Program) remain ineligible for the AMJP. 

We will correct the application form as quickly as possible.  We are sending this message to notify potentially affected 
businesses immediately. 
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